

The First Presbyterian Church of Billings is looking forward to hosting the February 21-22 meeting of the Yellowstone Presbytery. The church is located on the corner of Poly Drive and 13th Street West. Lots of parking is available in the church's parking lot. Information is provided below about registration, lodging, meals, and nursery care. We look forward to having you join us.

Registration:

Registration will be held in the church's gallery beginning at 11:00 AM on Friday, February 21.

Meals:

The church will provide free pizza, salad, and refreshments at noon on Friday in the fellowship hall. The evening meal on Friday will be served at 6:00 PM. We will be serving lasagna at a cost of \$7/person. If special dietary needs are requested, please e-mail Pastor Dave Thompson at pastordave@fpcbillings.org or call Jeanne in the church office at 252-3434. The church will also provide snacks on Friday and Saturday with muffins, fruit, cookies, juice, and coffee.

Lodging:

Hotel reservations can be made by calling the Quality Inn Homestead at (406) 652-1320. A special group rate of \$90 (made prior to February 13) can be received under the group name "Yellowstone Presbytery." The hotel is located at 2036 Overland Ave, on the northwest corner of King Ave West and I-90. The Quality Inn provides a free cook-to-order breakfast, swimming pool, hot tub, and wireless internet.

Other hotels near the church include the Cherry Tree Inn (823 North Broadway- 252- 5603) and the Best Western Clock Tower Inn (2511 1st Ave. North- 259-5511)

Nursery Care:

If nursery care is needed please contact Pastor Dave Thompson at pastordave@fpcbillings.org and we can arrange to have a nursery attendant provide care during the meeting.

We look forward to having you join us!

Pastor Dave Thompson pastordave@fpcbillings.org 406-696-4913

